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Hill, Marc

From: [

Sent: 05 June 2014 09:16

To: Hill, Marc

Subject: Proposed waiting restrictions - Fitzwilliam Avenue Etc.
Categories: Red Category

Hello Marc

th

| am resident of number 7 -nd in response to your letter of the 9™ May concerning the above.

The proposals would in my opinion be totally in appropriate for the problems that exist.

e The parking problems only occur for matter of less than an hour per school day. (Visit the area at other
times and no problems are visible).

s Current highway regulations, Highway code 243/244 details — if these were to be observed and enforced
there would be no need for yellow lines. (Who will enforce yellow lines when current legislation is not
enforced?).

e The proposals would not prevent the issue of parking across and blocking driveways/footways — it would
just create the problem for more residents living further afield from the school, there being fewer parking
places available near school.

e Living here for 20 years we have come to terms with the inconsiderate parents, and plan our departures
and arrivals to ensure we gain access to the drive. The proposals would in no way change this.

e The parents should be advised, by school/local authority of their obligations in parking respectfully and
safely for all concerned. Instead of the parent mindset of ‘| have to park as near school as possible’ very
often endangering themselves and their children.

| am totally against the proposals for all the areas mentioned in your letter.

Regards
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